
  

Kaushiki Sanyal  

kaushiki@prsindia.org 
January 21, 2009

Standing Committee Report Summary 
The Post Graduate Institute of Medical Education and 
Research, Chandigarh Bill, 2008 
 The Standing Committee on Health and Family Welfare 

submitted its 33rd Report on ‘The Post Graduate Institute 
of Medical Education and Research, Chandigarh Bill, 
2008’ on December 18, 2008.  The Chairperson was Shri 
Amar Singh. 

 The Committee welcomes the proposed Bill but makes 
certain recommendations. 

 The PGIMER does not run undergraduate courses 
because it was envisaged to be a postgraduate institute.  
The Committee recommends that institute should take 
necessary steps to start MBBS course at the earliest so 
that the available resources are optimally utilised.  
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